
      AUSTIN COUNTY FAIR ASSOCIATION 
It is Austin County Fair time, and we are asking for your support for the children’s tractor pull! 
 
The children’s tractor pull Committee is seeking individuals, clubs, organizations, or businesses to be among 
those receiving special recognition for sponsoring this event. 
 
The children’s tractor pull will be held on Sunday, October 13, 2024, at 2:00 P.M. 
 
Your contribution means a great deal not only to our committee, but to the Austin County Fair officials and all 
the children that participated in the tractor pull. This is a free event we put on for the kids.  That is why your 
sponsorship is so important to us. 
 
We would like to thank you if you were a sponsor last year and hope you will sponsor the children’s tractor 
pull again this year. If you have not sponsored us in the past, we look forward to your sponsorship this year. 
 
Your monetary donation will go towards prizes such as buckles, bags, cup, t-shirts etc. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Tommy or Tara Wise at 979-885-8211 or 979-277-5329. 
 
 

OPTIONS 

 
_______________ $500.00 
 
_______________ $250.00 
 
_______________ $200.00 
 
_______________ $150.00 
 
_______________ $125.00 
 
_______________ $100.00 
 
_______________ $50.00 
 

Name of Sponsor: _________________________________________________________________ 

Your generosity and support are what makes our fair a wonderful experience. We thank you and appreciate 
you being part of the 2024 Austin County Children’s Tractor Pull. Hope to see you there! 

Please mail this form and payment to Tommy & Tara Wise 1241 Cemetery Rd Bellville TX 77418. Make checks 
payable to Austin County Fair and in the memo put Children’s Tractor Pull. 

Sincerely, 

Tommy & Tara Wise 


